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November 18, 2019 
 
 
Sherwood McKenney, District Engineer 
Waste Management Disposal Services of Maine 
P.O. Box 629 
Norridgewock, Maine 04957 
 
RE: Application Acceptance 

 # S-010735-WD-YB-N  
Application for Landfill Expansion  

  
 
Dear Sherwood: 
 
Waste management’s application for the proposed Phase14 landfill expansion was received by 
the Department of Environmental Protection on October 28, 2019 and was assigned DEP #S-
010735-WD-YB-N.  Please refer to this number in any future correspondence regarding this 
application.   
 
The application is substantially in compliance with the submission requirements of the Rule 
Concerning the Processing of Applications and Other Administrative Matters, 06-096 C.M.R. 
ch. 2 (last amended June 9, 2018), the Solid Waste Management Rules:  General Provisions, 06-
096 C.M.R. ch. 400 (last amended April 6, 2015) and the Solid Waste Management Rules: 
Landfill Siting, Design and Operation, 06-096 C.M.R. ch. 401 (last amended April 12, 2015).   
 
The application has been accepted for processing.  The quality and completeness of the 
information contained in the application largely affects how quickly it can be processed.  You 
may expect the Department to request additional information as the application is processed. 
 
Please contact me at 207-287-7885 with any questions or concerns you may have. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Linda J. Butler 

Licensing and Compliance Specialist 

Division of Technical Services 

Bureau of Remediation and Waste Management 

 
pc: Gerry Travers, DEP 
 Scott Luettich, Geosyntec Consultants 

file, ats 85263 


